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The Honorable Rick Wilborn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 541C-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Wilborn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 427 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 427 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 427 would renew exceptions to the Kansas Open Records Act as they relate to informal 

agreements between a regulated bank and the Bank Commissioner, tobacco sales data provided to 

assess compliance with or making calculations required by the Tobacco Master Settlement 

Agreement, and the Kansas Insurance Commissioner’s authority to release documents to actuarial 

boards for counseling and discipline.     

 

 SB 427 would not have a fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Melissa Wangemann, Office of Banking Commissioner 

 Bobbi Mariani, Insurance  


